
From: Jose Luis Lozano  
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 7:56 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA17-025 1140 Broadway Street 

 

Mr. Barrett 
 
I was not able to attend the meeting, but I want to address that I am against the request of 
decrease the number of parking spaces for the proposed project on 1140 Broadway st. I live on 
1201 Broadway and the street in from of my home is always full with cars with persons outside 
the neighborhood but who come to the university of Michigan clinics or hospitals. Broadway st 
only allows parking on one side of the street. The proposal from 1140 Broadway will increase 
the problem of street parking. ALthough not the reason for the meeting I also want to comment 
that I oppose to the project due to the increase congestion that it will bring to a zone not design 
for such as big concentration of units proposed. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jose Lozano Garcia 
1201 Broadway st 
Ann Arbor, MI 
48105  
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